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Introduction

The following report summarizes the activities of the Faculty Senate for the
academic year ending on June 30, 2011. Overall, it was a good year. In addition to
dealing with routine and one-time issues, the Senate adopted four stretch goals.
There were no simmering issues left at the end of the year, although as detailed
below, there is still work ahead



present the Teaching Excellence Initiative the to the Deans Council at their
September meeting to initiate collaboration and support for
implementation.” The report is posted on the Senate website. Support for
the TEI was given in the final report of the Academic Strategic Positioning
Committee on Faculty Hiring and Development.

We must continue to make progress in the coming year as this is one of the
most important strategic challenges facing the University in the current
environment. The Faculty Senate will support action initiatives that, in turn,
support a culture of continuous improvement in teaching and learning, as
well as appropriate recognition and rewards for high-performing individuals
along the lines of what is currently done for research achievements.

Creating a more cosmopolitan campus was the second goal. Good progress
was made. On March 4t the Senate received a report from the Vice Provost
for Internationalization that his office had established an Internationalization



Other Issues









